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LD 511
I am writing to STRONGLY SUPPORT the adoption of LD511 directing the 
Department of Transportation to Implement the Recommendations of the Portland to 
Auburn Rail Use Advisory Council.  The creation of this so-called rail trail is sorely 
needed and would be of great public benefit to the surrounding communities.


